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Security Bulletin XRX24-007  

Xerox® Workplace Suite v5.7.200.30 or 5.7.200.27 
Bulletin Date: April 17, 2024  

 

Purpose   

This Bulletin is intended ONLY for the specific software identified for security issues which have been rated at a level of 

IMPORTANT or higher.   

 

Description   

The Xerox Workplace Cloud engineering team has identified a CRITICAL vulnerability in the Job Processing feature.  Please 

disable the Job Processing feature until a patch is provided. Xerox will release a subsequent notice as soon as a patch is made 
available. 

 

Mitigation 

To disable Job Processing, navigate to: Company > Workflows > Desktop Print > Job Processing page and uncheck to disable. 

 


